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It is the responsibility of the government, not the citizen, to validate voter status and 

further the responsibility of the government to make voting as convenient and 

accessible as possible. Removing mail-in voting would significantly hinder my ability 

to vote in the thoughtful and deliberate manor our democracy requires. 

 

I strongly oppose this proposal. 


